
                 Date : 11th May, 2020 

Cir./2020-21/2 

Dear Parents  

The entire world is grappling with the spread of COVID-19 pandemic which has triggered 

several financial as well as emotional woes for many people. It is time for us too to come 

forward and extend help to our fellow citizens. Let’s awaken the humanitarian spirit in us as 

well as in our children so that together we take a vow to stand by each other, for each other 

and with each other in these gloomy times. This will help to inculcate the required sense of 

social responsibility and moral values in our children so that they can grow up to be the 

torchbearers of the society in future. 

The Management, Teachers and other Staff members of the Academy have readily 

consented to contribute generously for this cause. I, therefore, urge you all to join hands 

with us in this noble endeavour. You may contribute a sum of Rs. 500/- on any day from 15th 

to 30th May, 2020. I wish to inform you that the proceeds will be sent to the State Relief 

Fund to buttress our Government’s efforts towards combatting the disease and alleviating 

the miseries of the hapless including the daily earners and all others affected by this 

pandemic.  

In order to collect your valued contribution, we shall on 15th May be uploading on 

the eazypay.icicibank.com platform, a suitable window in the familiar student-wise bill 

format. For accessing the same and making the payment, you will be required to enter the 

usual particulars. However, please note that the Admission No. of your ward has to be 

entered with the letter C (in capital) as a prefix without space. For example, if the 

regular Admission No. of your ward is 123/16, it has to be entered as C123/16 for this 

particular purpose of making the contribution in respect of your ward. 

Your due response in this regard will be highly appreciated. 

Thanking you, 

For LAKSHMIPAT SINGHANIA ACADEMY 

       Anjali Chopra 

       PRINCIPAL  

 

http://eazypay.icicibank.com/

